
 
 

 

30th June 2020  
 
BSE Limited     
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, we wish to inform you that the Company is 
planning to announce a Voluntary Separation Scheme (VSS) for its eligible employees.  
 
The Company will update on the financial impact upon conclusion of the scheme.   
 
Request you to take the same on records. 
 
Thanking you,  
For Saint-Gobain Sekurit India Limited  
   

 
A. Dinakar 
Managing Director  


